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Dear Ashley,

In October I had the great honor to be inaugurated as the 25t President of Canisius
College. Since my arrival this summer, I have been humbled by the outpouring of
support from our dedicated and loyal Canisius community.
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Canisius is a special place and our students are at the heart of all that we do. I am
inspired daily by their passion, drive, and dedication to improving the world around
them. More than ever, our society needs Canisius graduates — leaders in their
professions and in the community — who are prepared to make a difference in our ever-
changing world.

With your help, we can seize this opportunity to serve as a model for justice and
innovation, enhance the student experience, expand our scholarly influence, and most
importantly, provide important financial resources for all students who desire a
Canisius education. One hundred percent of our incoming first-year class received
some type of financial support, and last year Canisius provided over $28 million in
financial aid to our undergraduate students.

Nothing of significance is accomplished alone and Canisius is blessed to have alumni
and friends who continue to make the college a philanthropic priority. Whether you
choose to support student scholarships, our excellent academic programs, or the
unique learning opportunities that will transform a new generation of leaders, please
know your gift matters and is making a profound difference in lives and on families,
and communities.

During this special season of giving, please join me in supporting Canisius and our
students by making your gift today.

AMDG,

Steve K. Stoute

P.S. Consider directing your gift to the Canisius Fund — our area of greatest need. In
doing so, you will provide important support for programs that lead directly to our
students’ success.
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